Re: ENV-2016-AKL-000185 - Viaduct Harbour Holdings Limited v Auckland Council
Thursday, 10 August 2017 2:18:49 p.m.

Trent
Further to emails, | have now received instructions from VHHL to withdraw the Environment Court
appeal. There will be no issue as to costs arising from withdrawal.

Kind regards,

On 03 August 2017 at 16:03 "Grace, Trent" wrote:

Dear Mike

ENV-2016-AKL-000185 - Viaduct Harbour Holdings Limited v Auckland Council

Topic: ENV-2016-304-000124 - PAUP - 050 - City Centre - Viaduct Harbour Precinct

Pursuant to the Court's directions, issued on 23 March 2017, this appeal was to continue to be
placed on hold pending the determination of the related High Court proceedings.

Accordingly, you are requested to provide the Court, and the case parties, with an update on
progress by 5:00pm on 11 August 2017.

Thank you.

Kind regards

Trent Grace
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